

---

Subject: DPG Group Talk

Posted by [Sebastian Neubert](#) on Wed, 30 Jan 2008 08:52:02 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

---

Dear colleagues!

I will give the talk at the German Physical Society Meeting (10th-14th March) about PandaROOT. This meeting is an important chance to present our effort to the community! Since this is a group-talk I would like to ask you for contributions.

Here is a list of topics where I would be glad for some contributions:

- CbmRoot architecture (Mohammad)
- PandaROOT collaborators and management issues (Johan)
- Event Generators (???)
- Subdetector Simulations (All experts)
- Global Tracking (Sebastian)
- PID (???)
- RHO (???)

Please think about what you could contribute (one plot could be enough!) and please TELL ME until the end of this week!

We have to fill in the (???) - Soeren can you point me to the responsables, please?

Best Regards, Sebastian.

---